
 

 

 

Circular ref: 070/2023 

Exciting Updates and Ticket Collection Details for the Centenary Dinner! 

Dear Valued Members of the Old Frees' Association, 

We hope this message finds you in great spirits as we gear up for the historic 
Centenary Dinner. Your enthusiastic response to this event has been 
overwhelming, and we wish to extend our heartfelt thanks to each of you who has 
already registered. 

The Centenary Dinner promises to be a night to remember, celebrating a century 
of camaraderie, shared memories, and the enduring spirit of our association. We 
are thrilled to share some exciting updates and essential details to ensure that this 
milestone event is nothing short of spectacular: 

Event Date: Saturday, 21st October 2023  

Venue: St. Giles Hotel - Grand Ballroom  

Time: 6:00 PM till late 

What to Expect: 

 Door Gifts: We have exclusive door gifts waiting for you, so be sure to 
arrive early and claim yours! 

 Photo Booths with Ushers: Capture precious moments with friends and 
fellow Old Frees at our photo booths, with our friendly ushers to assist 
you. 

 Lucky Draw: Get ready to try your luck in our exciting lucky draw, with 
fantastic prizes up for grabs, including a 65-inch Smart TV and more. 

 Table Draws: Don't miss the chance to win special surprises with our 
table draws. 

 Live Show Band: Enjoy a captivating live band performance that will set 
the mood for an unforgettable evening. 

 Live DJ: Dance the night away with a live DJ who will keep the energy 
high throughout the event. 

 XR 21 Whisky and Free Flow Beers: Savor a variety of beverages, 
including XR 21 Whisky and free-flowing beers. 

 Boat Race Competition: Gather your team and register for our exciting 
boat race competition. One team to consist of 4 persons. Maximum of 4 
teams.  Put you drinking skills to the test, teamwork, and win great prizes! 

 



Your Centenary Dinner tickets are now ready for collection at the Old Frees' 
Association Office, starting from Monday, 16th October 2023. Our office hours 
are from 10:00 AM to 5:00 PM, Monday to Friday. Please ensure to collect your 
tickets in advance to avoid any last-minute rush. 

For those who may not be able to collect their tickets in person, we can make 
arrangements for ticket collection on the date of the event. Please reach out to our 
office by email or phone to coordinate ticket collection if needed. 

We look forward to celebrating this monumental event with you, our cherished 
members. It is your presence and support that will make the Centenary Dinner 
truly unforgettable. 

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not 
hesitate to contact us at 04-2269290 or via email at paulinetanpcofa@gmail.com. 
We are here to assist you in any way possible. 

Thank you for being a part of this momentous occasion. Let's make the Centenary 
Dinner an evening filled with laughter, memories, and joy! 

For Management Committee 
The Old Frees’ Association 

13 October 2023 

ALEX TAN HEE AIK 
Honorary Secretary 


